
 
Dear Dr. Moon, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is Abiodun 
Okimi, and I am an incoming medical student from Midland, 
Texas. Along with the white coat, receiving this stethoscope filled me 
up with so much joy as it served as a reminder to me that I have 
actually made it. Getting into medical school and becoming a 
doctor has been my dream since I was young.Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Abiodun Okimi 



 
Dear Dr. Moon, 
 
My name is Zoe Davis, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Houston. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed 
me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose 
TTUHSC because of the strong sense of community, and your 
donation only reinforced this feeling! Thank you!!  
 
Sincerely,  
Zoe Davis 



 
Dear Dr. Moon, 
 
Thank you for sponsoring my TTUHSC branded stethoscope. My 
name is Alison Tran, and I an incoming medical student 
from Houston, Texas. Your generosity of the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. Thank you 
again! 
 
Sincerely,  
Alison Tran 




